
 

 

                                                      Spring Term 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The following activities will now be more about spending time together as a family.  
You may decide to take some photos of the activities you do and upload them onto 
the Google Classroom under the ‘Homework’ section or to stick the photos in their 
homework books. Other tasks can be brought into school as they are completed to 
share with the class.  

 All homework will need to be handed in by Friday February 14th 2025. 

 Pupils will still be expected to read daily and learn their weekly spellings. 

Activity 1 - Write a wanted poster 
for the lion we have been learning 
about in English.  

A question. A description of him. 
Sentences about why he is 
wanted.Expanded noun phrases. A simile 
and a warning to stay away!  

Here is an example about a wanted Rat! 

 

Activity 2 - Write a fact file about 
Borehamwood 

What do you remember about Borehamwood 
from our history topic? 

You can use (with parental permission) a search 
engine 

Can you create a fact file? 

1. History of Borehamwood 
2. Famous people  
3. Famous places in Borehamwood 
4. How Borehamwood has changed over time 
5. Would you recommend others to come to 
Borehamwood and why/why not? 



 

 

 

 

Activity 3-Pick an animal that you 
really love. 

Find out as much as you can about 
that animal. You can then short all 
about it and even draw a picture or 
print one off  

1. Description of your animal 
2. Habitat 
3. Food it eats 
4. How long does it live? 

Activity 4 -Cooking 

We baked bread this term. with an easy 
bake bread recipe. Can you make your 
own bread at home or cupcakes etc. 

 Don’t forget to write the recipe! 

Take pictures of your completed bake 
and stick in your homework books for 
me to see. 

Activity 5- Choose an activity of 
your choice and let me know about 
it.  

You can write a short description of 
what your activity is and why you 
would recommend it to others. 

Activity 6-Design a plant pot. 

Design  a pot and plant any seed of your 
choice in it. Take a photograph of it. 

Activity 7- create a collage 

Creating collages can be fun! Use 
your creativity to stick cutouts, 
fabrics, tickets, photographs and 
other relevant materials to make up 
your collages. This can be anything 
you like. eg lion collage, underwater 
collage, fish collage etc. Check on 
line at all the different ones they 
have to give you inspiration. 

Activity 8- Exercise 

Go outside for a brisk walk. Take a look 
at what’s around you. Take pictures or 
draw what you saw in your book. 

 



 

 

Children can also log into Education City and Purple Mash on a daily 
basis.  Thank you for supporting us with homework. 

Year 2 Team 
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